
Mass Intentions 
 

 

SATURDAY, JUNE 11 – Vigil Mass 

4PM  +J. Patrick Jones by Carol & Barbara Jones 
 

SUNDAY, JUNE 12 

Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

7AM      Parish Family of Mother Cabrini Church 

9AM    +Edward & Pauline Rauba by Dot, Children  

   and Grandchildren 

11AM  +Uncles Ray & Lolly Depkin  

   by Nieces and Nephews 
 

MONDAY, JUNE 13 

St. Anthony of Padua 

8AM +Laurence & Louise Matlack 
 

TUESDAY, JUNE 14 

Eleventh Week in Ordinary Time 

8AM  +Leon, Helen & Larry Novack  

 by Gloria Milunas & Family 
 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 15 

Eleventh Week in Ordinary Time 

8AM +Adam Deroba by Wife & Sons 
 

THURSDAY, JUNE 16 

Eleventh Week in Ordinary Time 

8AM +James A. Chiavaroli by Wife, Mary & Family 
 

FRIDAY, JUNE 17 

Eleventh Week in Ordinary Time 

8AM +Leon Walsh by Son, Jim 
 

SATURDAY, JUNE 18 

Eleventh Week in Ordinary Time 

8AM +John Fabrizio by Joe & Gia Candelora 

4PM  +Cecilia Soubik by John Soubik 
 

SUNDAY, JUNE 19 

Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

7AM +Father’s Day Novena 

9AM   Parish Family of Mother Cabrini Church 

11AM +Theresa Salwocki by Daughter, Carol  
 

 

Our Church Bells are Ringing 

this Week. . . 
In Memory of Josephine Baranoski  

by The General Family 
  

Friary Mass Altar Candles, Bread & Wine 
Special Intention 

 

Friary Sanctuary Lamp 

Special Intention 

 
 

Monday, June 13 – Food prep for our parish 

picnic continues this week, Monday, June 13
th
 through 

Thursday, June 16
th
 at 9AM at the Cabrini Shed  

(Webster and Cherry Sts.). 
 

Mother Cabrini Bingo- doors open at 4:30PM – 

bingo begins at 6:15PM - No bingo next Monday, June 

20
th

 due to picnic cleanup. 
   

 

Wednesday, Thursday & Friday  

Set up for parish picnic 

Those with trucks, meet at 9AM at The Cabrini Shed on 

Webster Street. Those without trucks report directly  

to the RCA Grounds, Ranshaw 
 

Plan to stop at our Bake Sale in the 

Church Hall next weekend 

after the Saturday 4PM Mass and after  

all Masses this Sunday morning. 
 

 

Our Annual Parish Picnic 
 

RCA Grounds, Ranshaw 
 

Friday, June 17
th

       5 – 10PM 

Saturday, June 18
th

 
  
 3 – 10PM 

Sunday June 19
st
        2 – 10PM 

                        See You There!!! 
 
 
 

 

 

Collection Totals for the  

Weekend of June 5, 2016                                 

 

Offertory:     $4,866.00 

Votives:         118.87 

Parish Picnic:                                            1,284.00 

Parish Dues:          262.00 

Parish Debt:            29.00 

School Assessments:           84.00 
 

Total:     $6,643.87 

 

Franciscan Fathers:   $     40.00 

Catholic Communications:   $     33.00 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

PONDER POINT 
 

If there is no wind, row. 
Latin proverb 
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Bishop’s Appeal   - “Off Week Report” 
 

As of last week, here’s where we stand: 

1.  262 Cabrini Households have participated, 29.2%; 

2.  Yet to hear from 636 Cabrini Households, 71%; 

3.  $26,462 raised or 74.1% of goal ($35,700); 

4.  Average gift amount. $101; 

4.  Only $9,238 (26% of goal) to go; 

5.  Group of 636, can you please join the homestretch 

      effort and help Cabrini cross the finish line? 
 

Kudos!  Thanks!  Applause! to the 262 Cabrini 

Households who have brought us so close to our goal! 
Fr. Martin 
 

 

Office Flood Update. . . 
 

As reported last week, the some 

of the first floor offices in the 

Parish Office building sustained 

significant water damage as a 

result of a broken waterline on 

the second floor over the 

Memorial Day weekend.  Seitz 

Brothers of Tamaqua have completed their demolition 

and removal of the water logged ceiling, wall materials, 

cabinets, materials, etc.  The drying out and anti-mold 

remediation processes have also been completed.  I am 

in conversation with a local contractor to “put the rooms 

back together.” 
 

On the bright side, I received a very nice letter the other 

day from a gentleman from New Jersey who attended 

our Sunday Mass at Cabrini.  He noted my report of this 

water problem and wanted to help.  He enclosed a $500 

check in his letter to help us with the repairs of the water 

damages! Such unexpected thoughtfulness certainly 

lifted my spirits after a rather frustrating week of 

cleanup. 
Fr. Martin 

 
 

Father’s Day Mass Remembrance Cards 
Due to our bulletin printing deadline, 

returns made after the June 3
rd

 deadline 

will be included in the Father’s Day 

Novena of Masses but not listed in the 

insert for the June 19
th
 (Father’s Day) 

bulletin. 

 

 

 

Offertory Gifts at Mass. . . 
If, at a particular weekend Mass, you would like to bring 

up the offertory gifts at that Mass, simply let your 

wishes be known to one of the ushers in the rear of the 

church before Mass begins and they will assist you at the 

proper time. 

ATTENTION BINGO PLAYERS . . . 

Our Break the Bank is still 

holding $1,199.00 US 

DOLLARS 

for a lucky winner! 

Come, “Try to Break the 

Bank!” 
Someone eventually always wins our 

“bank” so come try your luck. Doors open Monday 

nights at 4:30PM and games begin at 6:15PM. Bingo 

proceeds are an important part of our parish’s income 

budget. Only 11 keys left!! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Food prep for Parish Picnic 

continues this Monday, 

June 13th at 9AM.  

Come join the FUN at 

the Cabrini Shedé on 

the corner of Webster  

and Cherry Streets. 
 

Fr. Martin 

 
 

 

 

 

Calling all First Holy 

Communion Families. The families 

of the following may pick up their First 

Holy Communion Pictures. Gabriel Beck, 

Nick Doss, Trent Golden, Gabriella 

Jacoby and Cru Schroyer.  If you are unable to pick 

them up, please have a relative or friend come by 

for them. 
 

 

 

 

 

Exercise Your  

“Will Power” 
 

A bequest to Mother Cabrini 

Church in your estate plans can 

be one of the most loving gifts 

http://www.catholic.org/photos/


you can make to your parish. 

 

 

 

 

Important Notice & A Call to 

Action: 
A piece of legislation is being formulated in the 

Pennsylvania State legislature regarding a retroactive 

nullification of the statutes of limitations for filing a civil 

lawsuit alleging childhood sexual abuse which could 

have dire consequences for our Catholic community.  As 

proposed, it would force parishes, diocese schools, and 

charities to defend cases that are 20, 30 or 40 years old, 

long after the perpetrator and possible eye witnesses 

have died or clear evidence is gone.  It could lead to the 

closure of parishes, schools, and ministries of today’s 

Catholics, who are in no way responsible for abuse that 

occurred decades ago. As proposed, a retroactive 

nullification of these statues would open the floodgates 

for lawsuits against private and nonprofit organizations, 

BUT IT WOULD NOT APPLY TO PUBLIC 

SCHOOLS OR GOVERNMENT AGENCIES.  Public 

entities would still be able to claim “sovereign 

immunity” from lawsuits, even though the vast majority 

of Pennsylvania students - 83% - attend public school.  

Survivors abused in public schools, juvenile detentions 

facilities, or country foster care programs could not 

bring suits under the legislation.  This provision is 

clearly unfair and is designed to target the Catholic 

Church. Sexual abuse is a serious crime that affects 

every institutions and community in Pennsylvania, 

public and private.  Concerning the Bill HB 1947, the 

Pennsylvania Catholic Conference DOES NOT oppose 

the elimination of the criminal statue of limitations.  The 

Harrisburg Diocese supports and agrees that anyone who 

sexually abuses a child should be severely punished by 

the law.  Sexual predators should be locked behind bars 

and removed from society so they cannot hurt anyone 

else.  Criminal Cases require a burden of proof that is 

beyond a reasonable doubt and fairness is built into the 

system with many checks and balances.  Any discussion 

of a legislative remedy must protect ALL children, not 

simply penalize some institutions. In civil cases, anyone 

can file a civil suit with a much lower burden of proof.  

An alleged abuser may not even still be alive, but a third 

party, like his or her employer, could be sued even after 

the perpetrator, possible witnesses or clear evidence is 

long gone.  Removing this fairness from our judicial 

system would make it impossible for any organization 

that cares for children to defend itself in court years 

later.   

The Catholic Church has learned hard lessons regarding 

child sexual abuse and has taken responsibility for the 

abuse that has occurred within its ranks.  The Catholic 

Dioceses across Pennsylvania have implemented 

changes that offer assistance and support to abuse 

survivors.  Furthermore, all employees and volunteers 

within the Harrisburg Diocese and who have contact 

with children  

must take courses and be certified by state agencies for 

suitability in the workplace. Everyone is urged to contact 

their state lawmakers regarding Bill HB 1947 and 

oppose unfair changes to the civil statute of limitations.  

(continued from first column) 
 

You may visit www.PaCatholic.org to use the 

Pennsylvania Catholic Advocacy Network to send this 

strong message to your legislators. A listing of 

legislators with address and contact information is 

posted on the bulletin board in the vestibule of the 

church.  Please let your voice be heard. 
Fr. Martin 
 

 

 

MOTHER CABRINI 

PICNIC NEWS 2016 
MOTHER CABRINI PARISH PICNIC 

beginning Friday, June 17
th

 from 5 PM to 10 PM; 

Saturday, June 18
th

 from 3 PM to 10 PM; and Sunday, 

June 19
th

 from 2PM to 10 PM.  The picnic is being held 

at the RCA picnic grounds in Ranshaw, PA, rain or 

shine.  There will be a variety of homemade and 

delicious foods, refreshments, games, prizes, music, etc. 

 

PLEASE SEE YELLOW BULLETIN 

INSERT FOR ALL PICNIC 

INFORMATION AND 

OPPORTUNITES TO HELP 
 

 

 

 

We are in desperate need of volunteers to step up 

and work the picnic, especially for someone to 

help transport food from the shed to the picnic 

grounds. Please fill out a yellow volunteer sheet 

or call the parish office ASAP. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Donations of Pepsi, Diet Pepsi, Sierra Mist, 

 Brisk Iced Tea, bottled Spring Water and 

Brawney/Bounty Paper Towels would be 

greatly appreciated for our Parish Picnic. 

Donations can be dropped off at the parish 

office during office hours. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Please Pray for Our Troops 

and Their Families  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mother Cabrini Memorials 
 

In Memory of Rose Dorko 

$100 by Catherine (Dorko) Pultynovich and Daughters 

$50 by Stinson Stroup 

$50 by David Mason and Todd Brown 
 

In Memory of John Garrigan 

$150 by Pat Hunt and Sara Forrest Hunt 

$100 by Suzanne Gurski,  Peggy Snyder 

  Jackie & Tom Buggy and Kathy & Rich Egick 

$75 by Diane and Donna Urdzik 

$50 by William Cantwell 

$40 by Debra Greenberg 

$25 by JoAnn Dobeck 

$25 by Lee and Nan Weller 

$10 by Charles Procopio 

$10 by Donna and Barry Lentz 
 

In Memory of Anna Bruno 

$10 by Tony and Barb Deromedi 
 

In Memory of LaCreeda Dobson 

$100 by Russell and Anna Bailey 

$50 by Rossa and Lewis Ellis 

$25 by Dorothy Wagner 
 

In Memory of Albina Shultz 

$100 by Romanoski Family: Ann, Roberta, Joseph  

  and Carl 

$20 by Mr. & Mrs. Raymond Zalewski 

$10 by Mr. Dan and Sandee Ciesluk 

June 12, 2016 

Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

First Reading: 2 Samuel 12:7-10, 13 

Because God was displeased with the actions of David 

concerning Uriah's death in order to marry Bathsheba, 

God sent Nathan to reprimand David. Nathan reminds 

David that God anointed him King of Israel and victor 

over Saul. David realizes his sin against God, but Nathan 

continues to reveal to David that the child to be born to 

him shall die. 
 

Second Reading: Galatians 2:16, 19-21 

Paul writes of the struggles between Gentiles and Jews 

who both now profess belief in Christ Jesus. Paul 

proclaims his life in Christ, working towards unity and 

faith in the Son of God. 
 

Gospel: Luke 7:36―8:3 

While Jesus was dining at the home of a Pharisee, a 

woman of the city who was a sinner, came and anointed 

his feet with oil. Weeping, her tears fell upon Jesus' feet 

and she dried them with her hair. Because of the 

woman's respect and love, Jesus forgives her sins. This 

causes those present at the table to question who he is. 

Please Pray For the Sick, especially, Ann 

Barber, Trent and Traigh Clayton, Ed Gusick,  Russ 

Jones,  Jim Shultz, Kelly Hoy, Liz Reck, Marsha 

Poplaski, Joan Schleig, Arlene and John Rydzeski, 

Charolette Overmiller, Dolores Scopelliti, Florence 

Yodzio, Barbara Ann Varano, Jeffrey Persavage, 

Michael Wideman, Regina Graeber, Tony Osevala, 

Dominic Vitacco, Bernadette Schuck, Betty Pandie, 

Rosie Vivino, Connie Jones, Brenda Guzik, Nancy 

Greer, Anthony Ulsh, Mary Machesic, Barbara 

Shevitski, Mary Morea, Brian Christiana, Martha Bartos, 

Kay Lubreski, Mary Ellen and Rick Boyer, Ginny 

Wisgo, Rose Milbrand, Robert Sassani, Roberta 

Schwalm, Pam Broscius, Annmarie Wariki, Anna 

Pincoski, Rita Leshinskie, Sylvia Hummel, Catherine 

Pultynovich, Donna, Celeste Fobia, Francis McCabe, 

Matthew Pellowski, Jim Picarelli, Lauri Mendicin, 

Barbara Jones, Anna Pincoski, Justin Wachter, Victoria 

Miller, Craig Fetterman, Bill and Cecie Adams, The 

Strausser Family, Denise Fegley,  Mary McCord, Bonnie 

McGarry, Helen Bednar, Gina Fox, Thomas Pavelko, 

Eddie Wideman,   Les Schiccatano, Joel Rivera, Eunice 

Kanaskie, Julie Ann Wehr, George Klemick, Stephen 

McCord, Cameron Bojanac, Greg Levins, Anthony 

Ostroski, Eugene Purcell, Michael Christiana,  Dorothy 

Derk, “Cioci Edna” Sierpina, Dorothy Duncheskie, 

Cassondra Senoski, Robert Hower, Brian Shaffer, Chet 

Milbrand, Pauline Kufta, Germaine Hoffman, Becky 

Coutlee, Barb Walsh, Lucy Surak, Bob Hauer, Joanne 

Seidel, Mary Ryan, Sharon Hartman, Albert Persavage, 

Bernadette Strausser, Nicky Wideman, Tom Yost, 

Carolyn Shaffer, Alice & Carl Bobrofsky, Cynthia 

Wasielewski, Rhonda (Zyla) Eckman, Mary Liesiewski, 

Bob O’Neill, Stella Rogal, Kieran (K.K.) Snyder and 

Robert Stoud II. 
 

Lourdes Regional Basketball Camp  
June 13

th
 – 17

th - 
(8:30AM to 1:00PM) 

Boys and Girls grades 1 thru 8 

(students going into these grades) 

Camp Director – Mike Klembara Girls Head 

 Varsity Coach - Camp Staff – Bill Gilger and 

area HS and college players - For more information, 

please call Mike Klembara at 570-764-0636 

Circle the dates for our Parish Picnic! 

This Coming Friday, Saturday  

and Sunday 

June 17th, 18th & 19th 

Great Food! Cold Drinks! Awesome Prizes! 
 


